Giffards Primary School

Queen Elizabeth Drive Corringham Essex SS17 7TG

Headteacher Mrs N Haslam-Davis Telephone 01375 672138

Website www.giffardsprimary.thurrock.sch.uk





'Valuing Everyone As Learners'

3rd October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

School Photographer

Our school photographer YEP will be in school on **Friday** 7th **October** to take individual and sibling photographs of the children. On this occasion YEP will not be able to take photographs of pre-school children.

Please do look out for a QR code that will be sent home with your child a few days after having their photograph taken this will allow you access to view and place any orders of your child's photo as you wish. YEP are offer a cashless online ordering service, no cash will be taken by the school. A Groupcall message will be sent on the day the QR codes are sent home and the instructions for ordering will be included with the QR code.

Children in Years 1 - 6 will have their photograph taken wearing their shirt and tie (no jumper), EYFS children in their polo shirt. The photographers have informed us that a grey jumper against their blue background does not photograph very well. Photographs are much sharper and the children look a lot smarter when the whole tie is visible. If you need to purchase another tie for your child please log in to your SCOpay account and order from there. A new tie will then be sent home with your child or given to them on the day.

All children should come to school in their full uniform including tie (Years 1-6) on Friday 7th October. We will not be able to lend any ties to children.

Yours sincerely.

Mrs N Haslam-Davis. Headteacher.

















